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To whom it may concern,

I would love to see the new PTAA School proposal accepted in the North Las Vegas area. My
child has greatly benefited from the small class sizes and STEM activities provided by the
school currently. I appreciate the regular exposure to technology and apps to encourage her
individualized learning and the personal attention that she receives from her teachers. She is
grasping concepts that are new and challenging and she is encouraged to learn new things.

Thanks in advance for approving the school.

Kelli Hullaby
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